
Town Board Meeting 
November 11, 2013  
Immediately following the Special Town Meeting 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan 
Hilgendorf were present. 
 

M/M Eisenman/Hilgendorf to adopt the 2013 levy to be paid in 2014 in the amount of $658,669.00. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows:  Building & Office Equipment Fund - $78,492.84 
Equipment Fund - $221,739.09; General Savings Account - $23,729.36; Checking Account - 
$195,125.28; Cemetery Fund - $17,686.06; Playground Fund - $15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery - 
$100,000.00 CD, and Greenwood Beautification - $12,294.70 .  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve the minutes from the October 14

th
 monthly board meeting and Public 

Hearing. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve payment of vouchers #1740 through #1793. Motion passed 4-0. 
 

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the operator’s license for Robin Myre, and the Class B Beer and 
Liquor license for Nokomis Pub, LLC, Jacqueline Comeau, Agent. Motion passed 4-0. 

 
The clerk noted that two thank you cards were received, one from Brian Gruhlke and the Marlene Koth-
Steffen family. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman not to increase the hourly wages for all of the town positions. Motion passed 4-
0. 
 
Byron Lange said that gravel for next year has been crushed. If the budget allows he will have more 
crushed. The town’s two year road plan (2013-20140) has been updated. Rod Akey will be looking at the 
water problem by Edgewater Golf Course. 
 
A sign “No ATV’s” will be put up on the entrance to Behling Road. 
 
Don Hipler asked for permission to cross part of the Greenwood Cemetery property, to access his 
property to cut wood. He will be issued a temporary easement permit when needed. 
 
Jelinek said that he received a complaint of a monument that was partially on another person’s lot at the 
Greenwood Cemetery. That issue has been taken care of by the Sexton.  
 
Jelinek will also be looking into placing a yard waste container at the Sunset Point recycling site for spring 
and fall clean-up. 
 
Phyllis Evans said that something has been digging holes at Kahle Park; Eisenman will put out a live trap. 
She will also be getting new banking signature cards and safe deposit box forms as the others ones are 
out dated. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
 
 
  
 
       Ann Eckman, Clerk 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


